
 

   

 

 

  

 

   

     

Year 5 & 6 Design Technology 
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Check out our website for updates: 

www.derwentvale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Star of the Week 

Nursery & Reception 

Bradley – for super effort 

and commitment in maths 

this week 

Year 1/2 

Florence – for writing a 

brilliant, creative invitation for 

a class assembly 

Year 3/4 

Eve – for super persistence 

when investigating equivalent 

fractions 

      Year 5/6 

Greyson – for dedication, 

hard work and team spirit 

when building bridges in DT 

Well done everyone! 

 

Highest Attendance this week: 

Year 3/4     97.62% 

Nursery Applications  

We are now accepting applications to our nursery for children who are 

due to start in April or September 2025. If you have a child who will 

turn 3 before April or September or know someone who does, please 

contact the school office for an application form or more details. 

 

 



 

Upcoming dates 

Monday 24th February 

I See You Movement & Wellbeing 

morning – Nursery & Reception 

 

Friday 28th February 

Josh MacAlister MP school 

assembly 

 

Wednesday 5th March 15:25 

Preloved uniform sale on the 

school playground 

 

Monday 10th March 

Helen Haraldsen – Writer in 

residence to work with all classes 

 

Monday 10th March – Friday 

14th March 

Science Week 

 

Monday 31st March  

Easter Crafts activities in all 

classes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

96.6% 

Above target  

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

Year 1 & 2 PE 

 

 

 

As we finish school for our half-term holiday we have reached the midpoint of 

the school year. School continues to be a safe, fun and exciting place for our 

children to attend. I would like to use this time to thank you all for your 

continued support and to thank the staff team for their dedication and hard 

work in creating wonderful experiences for all of the children. 

 

Have a lovely half-term 

 

Mr Lucey & the team 

 

 

Year 3 & 4 Design Technology 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Valentines Disco 
 

Thank you to Miss Simpson and the fundraisers for all of their hard work   
organising, preparing and hosting our discos this week. Great fun was had by all. 

 

 


